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Welcome to Kindergarten!
To prepare for the upcoming school year your child should have the following items:
A backpack large enough to hold a folder
A lunchbox
A separate snack holder
A change of clothes, labeled to keep in your child’s classroom
It is not necessary to purchase school supplies, unless you would like to keep these supplies at home. Your child’s teacher will provide your child with classroom supplies.
If you would like to donate any items to your child’s classroom, TISSUES ARE ALWAYS APPRECIATED!
We are looking forward to a wonderful year!
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